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Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 12:22 PM

To: Regional Housing Need Allocation

Subject: RHNA Proposed Methodology

Attachments: Sustainable TamAlmonte letter to ABAG Executive Committee re- RHNA Allocation Methodology
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We strongly endorse the recommendations to you made by Sustainable TamAlmonte.

We would appreciate your support of their valid points regarding the proposed RHNA methodology.
Thank you,

Steven Levine






